Canadian Radio-television and Conseil de la radiodiffusion et des
Telecommunications Commission télécommunications canadiennes

Ottawa, Canada
K1A ON2

June 11, 2010
Our reference: A-2010-00017

Mrs. Monica Auer
2658 Flannery Drive
Ottawa, Ontario K1V 8M2

Dear Mrs. Auer:

This is further to your request under the Access fo Information Act, received on May 25,
2010, for the following documents:

Asking for copies of any research undertaken since 1990, by or for the
Commission, about the impact of cross-media ownership in the Canadian
communications system (i.e., involving broadcasting or telecommunications).

A thorough search of our files has revealed that there are no documents pertaining to your
requests.

Yours sincerely,

i
L.l

Elsa Van Hulst
ATIP Coordinator
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Canada



